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In Foundation & KS1: 
 
We have been enjoying  
stories by lots of different 
authors this half term.   

 
 The Fabulous Frogs have read 
‘‘Little Miss Bossy’. Mrs Tatton 
said they wanted to listen to it 
every day! 

 
The Busy Bees love ‘There’s an 
Ouch in my Pouch!’ They are 
always asking for it to be read 
at story time. 
 
Happy Hedgehogs have loved 
reading the Nativity story as 
they get ready for Christmas. 
 

The Wise Owls have enjoyed 
reading the ‘Percy the Park 
Keeper’ stories by Nick  
Butterworth. They particularly 
liked ‘One Snowy Night’ 

 
The Smart Squirrels have been 
learning about the world through 
reading ‘The Last Wolf’ by Mini 
Grey 
 
The Awesome Otters and Bright 
Badgers have been reading  
different Fairy Tales including  
Cinderella, Little Red  Riding 
Hood and  Goldilocks and the 
Three Bears.  
The children have then written their own 
versions of the stories! 
 

Parents … Please           
remember to fill out your 
child’s reading diary when 
you hear them read at 
home.  It helps us to see 
that they are  
practising with you! 
 
 
 

In KS2:  
 

Wow - what a fantastic and busy Autumn 
term we have had with our Reading! 
 

In Year 3: 
We enjoyed a visit from Lucy Noguera. She 
shared her book ’Herman Needs a Home.’ 
The children were inspired by the messages 
about plastic pollution and created some      
wonderful           
environmental  
posters 
linked 
to her 
visit. 
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Year 4: 

We have been reading 
‘Charlotte’s Web’ 

 

 

We will also be having our 
own special author visit very soon! More on 
this on next half term’s edition. 

Year 5: 

We have been enjoying 
‘The Lion, the Witch and 
the Wardrobe.’ 

 

Year 6:  

We had a virtual author visit 
with Sally Doherty which         
included inspiring advice on how 
to make their own story writing 
exciting and magical! 



Our Library: 

In our last Reading Newsletter I mentioned that some work had been carried out on the 
library in KS1. Some parents/carers have already had a look during our Open Evening, and 
now, all classes from Foundation right through to Year 6 visit the library fortnightly to   
enjoy their class book and browse the selection of books available. The children all really 
love the space and the opportunity to read for pleasure together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From this …                                           ...to this   

    

              …Finally this...                                            

 

Our local libraries are also great places to visit. They are all FREE to join and the staff 
there will be happy to help you, there’s even a mini winter challenge you can join! 

Have a wonderful winter break & please email us with any questions or        
suggestions about how we can support you and your child’s reading journey.  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Mrs Thomas -  KS2 & Reading for Pleasure Lead.                                                                        
3RT_homelearning@braunstonefrith.org.uk                                               
              

 

                      Mrs Smith - Early Reading Lead          
                   busy_bees_homelearning@braunstonefrith.org.uk    

New Parks Library 

 

Braunstone Town Library      

Civic Centre   
 

 

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-community/libraries-and-community-centres/libraries/find-a-library/new-parks-library/
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/leisure-and-community/libraries/find-a-library/braunstone-town-library
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/leisure-and-community/libraries/find-a-library/braunstone-town-library
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/leisure-and-community/libraries/find-a-library/braunstone-town-library
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

